
 

3.13.2020 – 2:00pm 

Monterey Bay Academy of Gymnastics Families, 

Yesterday, we sent out an email regarding COVID-19 and the current state of the gym. In that 
email, we said that we will be complying with the CDC, CA Department of Health, and the 

County Health Department. 

However, out of additional precautions, Monterey Bay Academy of Gymnastics will be closed 
from Monday, March 16th through Saturday, March 28th. 

Spring break has been moved to the week of March 23rd through the 28th, and we tentatively 
plan to reopen on Monday, March 30th. This re-opening date will be reassessed as the date 

approaches.  Future tuition charges will not occur until the gym has reopened. 

While there have been no known cases of exposure to COVID-19 at MBAG, the health and 
safety of our staff, families and community is our top priority. 

We understand this closure is an inconvenience to our families and we do apologize. You will 
not lose your spot in any of your classes and we will honor make-up classes for the closure the 

week of March 16 through the 20th upon reopening. 

Updates will be provided on our website and via email. 

We hope that you and your family stay safe. Thank you for working with us through this difficult 
time.  We look forward to seeing you back in the gym soon. 

Sincerely, 

Monterey Bay Academy of Gymnastics 

 


